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Erica: And we're back. In our last
segment we had a problem with a cloned
staffer. We apologize for her report and
assure you that we're getting to the
bottom of the wave of indecency that
seems to be gripping our fine station.

Erica: I harken back to the time where I,
myself, was replaced for a time by a
Microsoft powered Femmebot. She went on
many dates and made my life a living hell
until I was safely returned to my family
by a kind doctor.

Erica: With that said, we turn our
attention to the controversy surrounding
tonight's Showtime Boxing event as Martin
Sargent, or someone pretending to be
Martin Sargent, dressed in drag to pummel
former heavyweight champion Mike Tyson.
Let's go to pre-recorded comments from
Mr. Tyson.

 

Commentator: Mike, Mike, what happened
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Mike Tyson: Who dat, who dere?  
out there? How did Martin deck you like
that?
Mike Tyson: That wasn't no Martin
Sargent, man!

 

Commentator: Mike, come on, obviously
that was Martin Sargent in drag.
Mike Tyson: I'm telling you that ain't no
Martin Sargent, man.

 
Commentator: Mike, maybe your brain was
scrambled ...
Mike Tyson: I'm telling you man, that man
had natural boobies ... and the look ...
the look of anger and the raw emotion ...

 

Mike Tyson: That, that ain't no man, man.
I been divorced three times now, I been
in the cell man, I know that look ... it
wasn't no man, man!
Commentator: Oh dear god.

 

Erica: "It wasn't no man, man." What does
it mean? Does he mean that the man who
punched him out was a woman? Or was the
woman who punched him out a man? Excuse
me, my own brain seems to be scrambling
itself.

 

Erica: I am strong. I am powerful. I am
sexy. I am ... Wonder Erica! No one can
stand up to my might!

 
Erica: You know, if Geraldo Rivera
stopped and did that once in a while he
wouldn't get in the trouble that he does.
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Erica: Let's just go to the prime suspect
in this situation right now. Hello
Patrick, can you hear me?

  Patrick: That's Renuit "Hedgebob"
Zaflongleburger now, Erica.

 

Erica: Right. "Renuit," let's get right
to the point: Was that you in drag who
punched out Mike Tyson tonight?

 
Renuit: Erica, the followers of the great
MAC do not believe in confrontation to
achieve success.

 

Erica: Renuit, that's crazy, come on, you
can tell me. After you've previously
saved us from Godzilla and the Gremlins
you got out Dolores and took on a bigger
monster tonight, right?

 

Renuit: No, no, no! No more fighting for
this vessel. You must understand that
those who follow the great Steve Jobs
believe that passive resistance and happy
thoughts will stop such atrocities as the
Microsoft infidels from taking our
remaining 0.6% of the computer market
place. None of us would take part in
anything involving violence such as what
you describe. Crossing dressing, yes,
fighting, no, no, no-diddly-no.
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Erica: Patrick, you weren't dropped on
your head recently were you?  

Renuit: Again, my name is Renuit, if you
will not respect my wishes then this
interview is over. Good-bye.

 

Erica: Patrick? Renuit? Don't hang up,
don't hang up -- well crap. If it wasn't
Patrick Norton dressed in a tan top, a
amazingly huge bra and a blonde wig --
who could it possibly be?

   

 

Erica: I guess we'll never know. We'll be
right back. More Sheer Crap When We Come Back!
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